
 

   

 

 10 So now, go. I am sending you to Pharaoh to bring my people the 

Israelites out of Egypt.”11 But Moses said to God, “Who am I that I 
should go to Pharaoh and bring the Israelites out of Egypt?”               
12 And God said, “I will be with you. And this will be the sign to you 
that it is I who have sent you: When you have brought the people out 
of Egypt, you[b] will worship God on this mountain.” 

13 Moses said to God, “Suppose I go to the Israelites and say to them, 
‘The God of your fathers has sent me to you,’ and they ask me, ‘What is 
his name?’ Then what shall I tell them?”14 God said to Moses, “I am 
who I am.[c] This is what you are to say to the Israelites: ‘I am has sent 
me to you.’”15 God also said to Moses, “Say to the Israelites, 
‘The Lord,[d] the God of your fathers—the God of Abraham, the God of 

Isaac and the God of Jacob—has sent me to you.’       Exodus 3: 10-15 

                         Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                 
As we gather again in our Worship Centre at Seacliff, we extend a warm 
welcome, inviting you to share in worship and fellowship within the 
Covid-19 precautions at this time. Our Minister is Rev. Gary Stuckey. 
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      This Week at Seacliff   

Yarn Sisters                      10am  Thursday 3rd September  

                            What’s News   
COVID Safe Marshals - Reminder 
 The South Australian Government now requires all churches 
have a COVID Marshal on duty during Worship Services and 
possibly other church activities. The Marshal on duty will be 
identified by wearing a hiviz vest. They will support our 
congregation with infection control and social distancing during 
the Worship Service and Morning Cuppa. 
Thank you for your understanding with this new regulation. 
                                                                                       Annette 
Yarn Sisters 
Yarn Sisters will be meeting again next Thursday 3rd September at 
10.00am at the Seacliff Surf Lifesaving Club.   Bring along projects 
you're working on as well as any ideas you may have regarding our 
Spring Fete on 31/10/20.                                       Heather Gepp 
 
MARION CITY LIONS CLUB 
Alan Botting is the Vice President of the newly formed Marion City 
Lions. Their mantra is Health, Hunger and Homelessness. They 
are involved in many projects including providing track pants and 
tops for the homeless and emergency patients at Flinders Medical 
Centre, making ‘fiddle mats’ and knitted teddies for dementia 
patients in local nursing homes, collecting stamps for Cystic 
Fibrosis, supplying toiletries packs to the homeless and maternity 
and emergency patients at FMC and providing donations of tinned 
food and health products to Marion Life and Foodbank. 
How you can help; 
Collecting bottles and cans, donating stamps and stamp 
collections, donations of material, buttons, zips, buckles, ribbon, 
wool etc for ‘fiddle mats’, helping to make fiddle mats and teddies, 
donations of clean track pants and tops, donations of tinned food, 
donating ‘motel’ shampoo, conditioner, soap, deodorant, 
toothpaste, buying their famous Lion Club Christmas Cakes or 
becoming a member of Marion City Lions. Alan would love to hear 
from you on 0418849101.                                Thank you. Alan 
 



 

Church Fete - Reminder 
The church fete is 11 weeks away and the co-ordinating team is 
getting rather excited!   This event will be an excellent avenue to 
raise substantial money for our mission projects in Oodnadatta 
and Bangladesh, and so we're hoping that you will be joining us 
by contributing to the stalls and/or being with us on the day. It will 
be a colourful, happy event and you will enjoy your time there. 
We trust you have been able to produce some items during this 
time which can be sold, so we're now asking that you let us know 
what you can contribute so we can get a sense of what will be 
available for the tables.   The tables and the ladies co-ordinating 
them are: 
Maureen     0402 332 703    Eco and natural environmentally 
friendly products 
Denise        0401 747 444    Harry Potter items and gifts 
Libby          8298 6596        Plants 
Rosemary   0419 038 073   Cooking and produce 
Heather       0417 641 098   Gifts, Christmas items, books 
                                                                                      Heather  
Cogs n Coffee  
A lovely morning for a ride was held last Wed. Fourteen of us took 
advantage of great weather to do about 40k stopping for coffee at 
Plant Four at Bowden. 
Next weeks ride, meet at Seacliff U C at 8.30am for a ride South. 
                                                                                        Brian 
Prayer Points from UC e-News                                               
This week we pray for: 

• That in this time of sorrow and worry, we may know Christ’s 
steadfast, enduring love, a love that gives us courage to care 
for our neighbours and reach out in ways that strengthen our 
communities 

• During this Season of Creation, we pray in thanksgiving for the 
earth which all life is rooted, sun which energy radiates life, 
water which nurtures and revives us, and other co-creatures for 
which we are called to care and love. 
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Worship Leader for Today: Rev. Gary Stuckey                                
Lectionary for Today: 30 August  2020:  Ex 3: 1 - 15:          
Ps 105: 1-6, 23-26, 45b; Rom 12: 9 - 21; Mt 16: 21 - 28.               

Reminder for Stewards: 6 September 2020                                  
L. Milner     Colin Theakstone 

  

 

 

                                       

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

                            Email: office@seacliffuc.org 
                          Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to 

newsletter@seacliffuc.org 

by 5pm on Wednesdays.   If 
you do not have access to 
email, please phone or call in 
at the church office and it will 
be forwarded for you.  

 

Our Minister is Rev. Gary 
Stuckey. 
Contact :   

Mobile : 0488 017 187,      

Home phone : 8270.2862  
email :  
minister@seacliffuc.org 
 

 

 

,Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after the 
service – we hope you will join with us.  According to our 
Covit plan, please note the seating arrangements within the 
building for your safety. 

http://www.seacliffuc.org/
mailto:newsletter@seacliffuc.org

